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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/05/2021  15:47:042021/1061/L OBJ Sara Whyte Camden Council¿s statement on wood burning stoves states that air pollution in Camden exceeds the World 

Health Organisation¿s guideline levels. As inhaling particles from any source is harmful this application for a 

permanent outdoor BBQ and fire pit should not be allowed.
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